
 

                 

Carleton B. Simpson  6 Liberty Lane West 
Regulatory Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
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T 603.379.3848   
www.unitil.com  

 
July 7, 2020 

 
Via Electronic-Mail 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
RE: Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company d/b/a Unitil  

Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its own Motion 
into Initiatives to Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the 
Retail Electric Competitive Supply Market and 2019 Arrearage 
Management Plans 
D.P.U. 19-07 and 19-AMP 

     
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
On behalf of Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company d/b/a Unitil 
(“Unitil” or the “Company”), please find the Company’s responses to the 
Department’s First Set of Information Requests.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions 
concerning this matter. 
 
     Sincerely, 

                                                                     
     Carleton B. Simpson 
     Attorney for Unitil 
      
  

cc: Katie Zilgme, Hearing Officer, Department of Public Utilities (By email) 
 Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer, Department of Public Utilities (By email) 

 


